
Winter 2022

Dear Friend of Our Mother of Consolation Parish School,

Since 1862, Our Mother of Consolation Parish School has been a fixture in Chestnut Hill and

dedicated to the mission of educating the children of parishioners as well as others who entrust

their children to our care. By maintaining a strong identity as a parish school, we create a

faith-filled academic community that maintains mutual respect and social responsibility at its

core.

On May 13th, we will hold our largest fundraiser of the year, the 2022 OMC Spring Soiree. All

proceeds from the Soiree will go toward supporting vital programs and resources for our school

through the Home and School Association. Previous years’ donations made it possible to install

a new synthetic grass play area for our early education grades, along with upgrades to our

Learning Commons.

With your help, we can continue to support our students' academic experience by boosting our

infrastructure and technology investment, ensuring that OMC remains competitive with

neighboring schools for years to come. Can we count on your support this year?

We are asking you to consider supporting our students by making a donation in-kind of a

specialty item or gift certificate to our auction. Your gift is tax-deductible, will be listed on our

auction site, and will encourage our community to patronize the businesses that support Our

Mother of Consolation Parish School. Your support of this event will help us to continue to

provide a solid educational foundation for the children who attend our school, and the overall

success of the Soiree will enable us to make the best resources available to our students, while

continuing our tradition of excellence.

Sincerely,

Aileen Harbour Samantha Angelone
President Director of Advancement
OMC Home and School Association 215-247-1060

sangelone@omcschool.com

17 E Chestnut Hill Ave, Philadelphia, PA 19118  Phone: (215) 247-1060

mailto:sangelone@omcschool.com


Donation Form

Company__________________________________________________________

Contact Person______________________________________________________

Phone Number______________________________________________________

Email______________________________________________________________

Address____________________________________________________________

Items Donated_______________________________________________________

Description of Items__________________________________________________

Fair Market Value____________________________________________________

Send Donations To:

Our Mother of Consolation School
17 E. Chestnut Hill Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19118
Attn: Spring Soiree

17 E Chestnut Hill Ave, Philadelphia, PA 19118  Phone: (215) 247-1060


